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To whom it may concern,

I, Erik R. Erb, on behalf of myself and the 91 signing petitioners, wish
to withdraw the petition, assigned Docket PRM-26-6, dated August, 17
2010.  The rule has been changed to our satisfaction and the issues
raised in the petition are no longer of concern.  Thank you for your
diligence and consideration into this matter.  Please feel free to
contact me with any further questions.

Sincerely,

Erik Ryan Erb

erik.erb@exeloncorp.com

eerb@twcny.rr.com

315-657-6022 cell

315-349-1025 work
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